
450 – 1 Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 5H1 

Tel: (403) 920-2603 
Fax: (403) 920-2347 
Email: bernard_pelletier@transcanada.com 

August 21, 2017 
Filed Electronically 

National Energy Board 
Suite 210, 517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB  T2R 0A8 

Attention: Ms. Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board 

Dear Ms. Young: 

Re: Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd. (Foothills) Application for Approval of Reimbursement for 
Reclamation Obligations Related to the Decommissioning of the Leach Creek 
Segment (Application) 
Additional Reply Comments of Foothills  

As noted in Foothills’ Reply Comments of August 11, 2017,1 a limited number of parties did not 
receive the Board’s Letter inviting parties to comment on the Application prior to the comment 
deadline of August 9, 2017. Foothills invited these parties to file comments by August 18, 2017 
notwithstanding the NEB deadline.  

No comments have been filed by any party. Consequently, Foothills has no reply comments and 
requests approval of the Application as amended2 without further process. 

Foothills is notifying shippers of the availability of this filing in the Board’s repository as well as 
on TransCanada’s Foothills System website at the following address: 

http://www.tccustomerexpress.com/934.html 

If the Board has questions about the Application, please contact me or TransCanada’s 
representatives listed in the Application. 

Yours truly, 
Foothills Pipe Lines Ltd. 

Original signed by  

Bernard Pelletier 
Director, Regulatory Tolls and Tariffs 
Canadian Natural Gas Pipelines 

cc: Foothills System Shippers and Interested Parties 
                                                 
1 NEB Filing ID: A85423. 
2 NEB Filing ID: A73237. 

http://www.tccustomerexpress.com/934.html

